
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT  

 
21 January 2015 
 
ACQUISITION OF AGED CARE FACILITY 

 
Regis has contracted to purchase a 194 place aged care facility in Cairns, QLD.   

The transaction, which is expected to complete on the 31st March 2015 (subject to the 

approval of the Department of Social Services) will be funded from operational cashflows.   

The Facility will make no contribution to EBITDA in FY15. 

This will be the seventh single site acquisition Regis has completed in the last four years. 

 

For further information: 

Kirsty Nottle 

General Manager Investor Relations 

03 8573 0444 

 


